
Summary of the Healthy Lakes Meeting - June 2, 2022
The Healthy Lakes group meets on the first Thursday of every month at the Palmer Township
Hall at 6:30 PM.  This is a group of people that have an interest in the health of all four lakes.
Everyone is welcome, you do not need to join, come share your thoughts and interests.
We discussed the following:

● BLCA meeting update
● TLID update
● Big Elk Lake LID status
● Gentle Footprint Projects and Grants
● 2022 Water Quality Data
● Sherburne County Park update
● Fish Stocking update
● Educating our members and visitors regarding lake stewardship

To see a more detailed report please check out the Healthy Lakes section on the BLCA website.
The next Healthy Lakes meeting is on July 7 at the Palmer Township Hall at 6:30 PM.  Everyone
is welcome!


